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Call for Papers
Forthcoming (2024) Special Issue of 

REACH Journal of Inclusive Education in 
Ireland

Deaf Education: A 50-year Retrospective 

It is 50 years since the publication of the Department of Education’s 1972 
report The Education of Children who are Handicapped by Impaired 
Hearing.  Much has changed in that time and to mark this milestone, the 
REACH Journal of Inclusive Education in Ireland plans to publish a special 
issue focusing on deaf education. This follows previous successful special 
issues relating to learner voice and to student behaviour (20.1). 

Submissions are invited from educators and other professionals interested 
in all aspects of deaf education across the education continuum nationally 
and internationally. 

Contributions should be approximately 2,500-3000 words in length or 10/12 
pages of type in double spacing on A4 paper. See  https://reachjournal.ie  
for submission guidelines and template.

The Harvard style of referencing  should be used. Submissions are now 
invited and  should be  submitted online  at  https://reachjournal.ie and 
emailed to Editorial Board member Elizabeth.mathews@dcu.ie


